
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 
 

Friday, 9 March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

                                               Congratulations to Verde class for gaining 100% attendance this week 

Vocabulary Ninja 

This week’s words were: 

 

EYFS                                                                 Grasshopper (KS1)  Shinobi (KS2) 

enormous       growing                                     unlikely     grouse                 natter         crooked  

gigantic           careful                                       shatter      meander              whimsical   imposter 

scrummy                                                           bundle                                  quiver 

 

Snow Days 

After a disrupted week last week, I am sure you were just as pleased as we were for things to return to 

normal this week. It has been a very busy week due to the snow last week but, as I am sure you 

appreciate, I can only open school if the site is safe and if we have enough teachers able to get in to 

teach the children. I would like to thank you all for your understanding last week when we were 

unable to open school on Thursday and Friday. 

 

Indoor Rowing Years 5 & 6 

This week saw us compete in the District Indoor Rowing Final at Movern Park. I am delighted to tell 

you that our team of year 5 and 6 children rowed their way to 4th place. Well done to all that were 

involved you did yourself and Edgewood very proud. Mr Ward did a great job coaching and has just 

about got his voice back. 

 

World Book Day 

Due to us having to cancel our World Book Day activities last week, we are in the process of 

rescheduling this with both school and the PTA. Watch this space and as soon as we have set a 

date we will let you know. Many thanks for your patience with this. 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Mrs McDonald has today send out Scholastic brouchures for you to view. If your child has not 

yet redeemed their World Book Day token, these can be redeemed against an order placed 

with Scholastic. Have a look through and see if there is something that you want to order for 

your child. Easter is just around the corner and if you are looking for an alternative to 

chocolate a book is an excellent idea. 

 

Tuck Shop 

Our School Council members have asked us to stock a few extra treats in the tuck shop. We have 

therefore decided to trial the sale of fruit bags and vegetarian sausage rolls at their request. The 

extra items will be on sale from Monday and will be priced as follows: 

Fruit Bags (Apple & Grape)  - 30p 

Vegetarian Sausage Roll      - 40p 

Should these items prove to be popular we will look to add them as a permanant daily option. 

 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 

 


